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Comments: In the years that I worked for the Gallatin as reforestation forester, I recall only one time when there

was a settlement of an access issue which was up the boulder river on cherry creek. I am concerned about other

continuing/historical access issues on the CGNF.  There was an unfortunate situation with the Big Timber District

Ranger.  I want the applicable employees of the Forest to work toward resolving the remaining situations.  For

example, there are questions about access in the Bridgers north of Flathead Pass.  I'm sure there are many

others of which trail crew supervisors are aware.  If it requires legal attention from the Regional Office or higher,

that or they should be brought to bear.  The national polotical environment being what it is makes the issue just

that much more important.  Please do not let that or reduced funding and personnel move this off your plate.

Thank you for protecting our heritage! SDC  


